[image: image1.wmf][image: image2.wmf][image: image3.wmf][image: image4.wmf]\--  






























































Moon’s Messenger
































August 8, 2016


Mrs. Emily Moon


Emily.Moon@cobbk12.0rg


Dowell Elementary


(678) 594-8059   


































































































Important Dates





OPEN HOUSE


Thursday, August 13th


5:30 - 6:15 – Information Booths in gym


                         PTA


Afterschool Clubs & Organizations                      Parent Vue Sign Up


   	 Office 365                         ASP                          Car Rider Tags


               6:15 - 6:45 –  PTA Meeting – Budget Approval


                  (Voting occurs in each classroom with PTA membership card)


 6:45 - 7:15 – Session 1 (grade level classroom)�7:20 - 7:50 – Session 2 (grade level classroom)


Come and see me and hang out as we discuss important information about our class and what will be happening for your students in fourth grade (

















A Look at the Week Ahead�
�



Reading:  


   I-PICK, Choosing “Just Right” books, Daily 5�
�
Writing: Narratives





Grammar: 


Not yet started�
�
Math: Place Value �
�
Science/Social Studies:


  


Social Studies:  Economics�
�






Weekly Specials








Monday: Art 


Tuesday: P.E.


Wednesday: Science


Thursday: Health


Friday: P.E. 


       





From The Teacher:


   I am very excited about our class for the 2016-2017 school year.  We’ve been together for only one week and I can tell this is a very special group of kiddos.  I get the honor and privilege of being their fourth grade teacher and that makes me very happy.  I will do my absolute best to make it a SPECIAL year while also teaching them to increase their levels of performance and independence to prepare for 5th grade.  I hope you will be able to join me at OPEN HOUSE for additional information.  In the meantime, you can visit my blog at � HYPERLINK "http://mrsmoonsclassblast.weebly.com/" �http://mrsmoonsclassblast.weebly.com/� .  A copy of this newsletter and reading logs can also be found 


on my blog in case you misplace something.  Thanks and have an AWESOME week!  - E.Moon  








Weekly Vocabulary and Spelling Words 


STARTS NEXT WEEK


READING LOG STARTS THIS WEEK





Students should read 100 minutes per week which should be recorded in their 


reading log and signed by their parents.  The reading log is in the S.P.A.C.E. Binder.








